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This recording is provided courtesy of the Women’s and Children’s Health Section, Division of Public 
Health, N.C. Department of Health and Human Services.  
 
General instructions to view the recording: 
 

• Please allow time for the recording to load. Depending upon your connection, it may load in a 
few seconds or it may take several minutes. 
 

• When viewing the recording, if 2 speakers are speaking at one time or another issue occurs, 
please press the “pause playback” button and press the “resume playback” button to correct 
the issue. 
 

• Adjust your internal or external computer speaker volume as needed to hear the presenters. 
 

• The recording can be heard by using Mozilla Firefox, Google Chrome or Internet Explorer web 
browsers. 
 

• Direct questions about the recording to Mary Rodgers, Women’s and Children’s Health Section.  
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